September 28, 2009

Kyna Ruiz

UBS Financial Services

PO 766

Union City, NJ 07087

Dear Ms Ruiz:

You have said in your past written correspondence that you would assist me in conforming with the United States tax authorities regarding UBS documents.  As such, I am asking you to send me:

Firstly, my written authorization for each of the enclosed (Exhibits K, L & N) accounts transfers.  As UBS knows, it is a Federal violation (SEC 1934 Act et al) not to have written authorization from the client before a crossover or cross border transfer can be made. UBS has made both to my accounts.  UBS knows the procedure so mistake or inadvertence cannot be used to deny compliance.  I have talked with other disgruntled UBS Clients who have said UBS has repeatedly demanded a written authorization for account transfers from them.  

Secondly, a clear copy of the enclosed (Exhibit Y) credit line agreement you sent to me on July 29, 2009 to avoid the need for forensic analysis.

Thirdly, the required W-9 form regarding Exhibit L was not included within the July 29, 2009 documentation.  This is need for submission for tax authorities.

A timely response would be appreciated.

Cordially,

Herbert K Mallard

PO 2438

Palm Beach, FL  33480

cc: IRS, DOJ, SEC et al  
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